
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2012 

 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR NENSHI 

 

On behalf of my City Council colleagues and the citizens of Calgary, I would like to congratulate you for 
making the decision to become more involved with your Community Association.  Whether you have 
committed to a term on the Board of Directors or have purchased your first membership, you are 
contributing to the quality of life in your community in a significant way. 

We are at a place in Calgary’s history where people are eager to have conversations about all of the 
ways we can make our city even better.  Community Associations are a great way to turn those 
conversations into action.   Whether you are focused on improving the programs offered in your 
community or want your voice to be heard with respect to issues such as transit access or planning 
decisions, Community Associations provide those opportunities in a very accessible way.   

Calgary is a great city. By being responsive to the needs of a community’s residents, Community 
Associations play an important role in creating this vibrant, diverse place we are all so proud to call 
home.  I am grateful that you are engaged and open to finding all of the ways we can work together to 
build a better Calgary.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Naheed K. Nenshi 
MAYOR 
 

 


